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FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 27, 2017

TO: Honorable Carol Alvarado, Chair, House Committee on Urban Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB714 by Wu (Relating to the authority of certain municipalities to create a presumption

in a prosecution for certain offenses involving the parking of a motor vehicle.), As
Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code relating the authority of municipalities with a
population of 1.9 million or more to create a presumption in a prosecution for certain offenses
involving the parking of a motor vehicle in residential areas.  

The bill would take effect September 1, 2017.

Local Government Impact

According to the City of Houston, no fiscal impact to local government is anticipated from the
provisions of the bill.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, JGA, GG, BM
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